
 

  

 
Reception Newsletter 

Friday 11th October 2019 

Classroom News 

This week in class we have been looking at Autumn and really enjoyed 

looking at all the things the children brought in from their Autumn walk 

at the weekend. We talked about how leaves are changing on the 

trees and used these to make some prints. We have continued to look 

at Harvest and made our own bread in class and tasted different fruit 

as we explored how food can be harvested. We shared our bread with 

children in Year 1 and read the Bible story of Jesus sharing the bread 

with the 5,000 people. 

Our outdoor area needs some updating and we are hoping to 

introduce ‘real life’ equipment into our learning environment in 

order to develop engaging and imaginative experiences for children. 

If anyone has any of the following at home and doesn’t need them 

anymore we would be grateful of any donations: 

· Kitchen utensils 
-Pots and Pans 

· Metal weighing scales 
· Colanders and sieves 

· Mug trees 
· Dustpan and brushes 

· Baking trays 
· Metal serving trays and cake tins 
· Objects from around the world 

-Wooden Dolls House 
 

We are still wanting any 
 spare seeds or plants too for our garden area. 

 

Important Dates 

Sunday 13th October- Harvest Celebration at 

St Christopher’s Church 9.30 

 Thursday 17th October- Nasal Flu Vaccines 

UPDATE- Thursday 17th October – Toy Sale  

 Wednesday 30th October – Open Day 2- 6pm 

Monday 11th November- Remembrance 

Worship 

 Thursday 21st November – Parents’ Evening 

Monday 25th November- PTA Cinema Night 

Wednesday 4th December- Christmas Fair 

3.30-5.30 

Friday 13th December – Christmas Party 

Tuesday 17th December- KS1 Christmas 

Production 2pm and 6pm 

Thursday 19th December- Pantomime at 

Blackpool 

Friday 20th December- FINSIH for Christmas at 

2pm 

 

IMPORTANT 

 For Safeguarding reasons, please do 

NOT enter the playground to collect 

your child until 3:10pm and please do 

not let your children play with 

equipment in the Reception area. 

Thank you 

Curriculum Award – Jessica for fantastic work all week, especially putting the growth timeline 

in order 

Christian Value Certificate for Forgiveness-  Louie for showing forgiveness to other children in 

class  

 

Coats 

Please take the time this weekend to practice with your child putting on and taking off their coat and fastening 

buttons and zips as the weather now gets colder.  

 


